Dear Year 4 Families,
I have set out further learning activities for this week for you to dip in and out of as you and your child would like.  Please remember the activities I offer are not compulsory; you may wish to follow a different learning platform instead and use other online resources as well/instead, such as:
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/kids-activities/fun-maths-games-and-activities/  Scroll down to age 7-9 activities

https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-4#schedule
https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/category/year-4/  
If you fancy a greater challenge, have a look and dip into Year 5 activities, or to consolidate, look at Year 3.
You may wish to follow this timetable for Maths this week:
Maths – Day 1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zvxpscw
(2 written activities to complete)
Maths – Day 2
Purple Mash addition and subtraction activities set.  
Also have a try at:
https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/resource/year-4-subtraction-game/
https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/resource/year-4-find-1s-10s-100s-and-1000s-more-or-less/
Maths – Day 3 and 4:
(2 written activities to complete across 2 days)
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zf3r47h
Maths – Day 5 
Use the resources to interpret bar graphs and pictograms.  

Mrs Aves’ Foundation subject sheet is to continue next week, but here are a couple of other very useful links many families are enjoying and you may wish to look at:
· https://stories.audible.com/discovery is allowing free access to lots of audio stories/ books during school closures until September.

· The Great Indoors – Bear Grylls World Scout Chief Ambassador 
               https://www.scouts.org.uk/the-great-indoors/

· Starters for STEM are ten activities that parents can use at home to help children develop their science, technology, engineering and maths skills.  These activities are easy to resource and provide children with the stimulus to talk about the world around them.
https://www.stem.org.uk/home-learning/primary
As ever, I think about you all often and miss being in school with you all.  Stay safe and well.  I look forward to hearing from you soon,
Best Wishes,
Mrs Espie 
